
Hudson Valley residents care about our environment ... 

So where do the candidates seeking to represent us
stand on environmental issues?

Come find out for yourself at 
the New York League of Conservation Voters Education Fund’s 

18th Congressional District 
Candidate Forum on the Environment

Tuesday, October 9th
7-9 p.m.

Bedford Historical Society's Historical Hall 
(located across from the Village Green at 608 Old Post Road), Bedford

With U.S. Rep. Nan Hayworth and Sean Patrick Maloney

This event is brought 
to you by

Generously 
sponsored by

In partnership with Media sponsor

* * *   This is a nonpartisan, educational event open to all members of the public.  Please join us!  * * *


